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NNEE  OOaakkvviillllee  ##11  ppss    
 

 The new NE Oakville #1 ps elementary 
school is planned to open in September 2015.  
 
 
 The new school will be located north of 
Dundas Street West, between Neyagawa Blvd 
and Sixth Line. 

 
 
 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
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available here. 

 
 

http://www.hdsb.ca/aboutus/Planning/LTAP%20201112/summary%20for%20web%20site.pdf
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http://www.hdsb.ca/aboutus/FacilityServices/Documents/TypicaElementarylSchoolScheduleJUNE10.pdf
http://www.hdsb.ca/ParentInfo/Pages/OptionalAttend.aspx
http://www.hdsb.ca/Policy/Naming%20Schools.pdf
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http://www.haltonbus.ca/

